Release for Use of Photograph / Testimonial

As a strong partner in the community, I hereby authorize Keiser University, its employees,
assignees, or agents, to use, reproduce, or distribute my photograph or photographic
likeness, videotaped image, and / or testimonial, individually or incorporated into any
document(s) having as its (their) function any lawful purpose including but not limited to:

1. Advertising / Promotions
2. Illustration

3. Guidance

4. Description

5. Press Coverage

I understand that I am not entitled to compensation for use of said photographic / video
graphic likeness nor input concerning its use. I am voluntarily speaking to the press /
University and sharing my story. As a result, I release Keiser University from all liability.
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Sgt. Matthew Hayes
Recruitment Sergeant

Taylor Correctional Institution
8501 Hampton Springs Rd.
Perry, FLL 32348

To Whom it May Concern,

I'have served on the Keiser University Advisory Board in Tallahassee for the last three
years and have greatly enjoyed interacting and assisting your student population in seeking
careers in criminal justice. [ am grateful to Keiser University as they have provided the Taylor
Correctional Institute with three dedicated employees over the last few years. Keiser University
ensures that the students are well educated, well spoken, and extremely professional in the work
environment. [ am glad to be a member of the advisory board and greatly enjoy meeting with the
criminal justice department during the Advisory Board meetings. Taylor Correctional greatly
looks forward to visiting your classrooms and meeting with your students and providing them

with career opportunities in the corrections field.

The Department of Corrections in the state of Florida is facing a crucial job shortage at
this time. We are making evert effort to recruit new correctional officers all across the state and
greatly appreciate Keiser University opening its doors to our agency to meet with the students.

Thank you again for allowing Taylor Correctional Institution to be a part of your community.

Respectfully,

Sgt. Matthew Hayes
Recruitment Sergeant
Taylor Correctional Institution

* INSPIRING SUCCESS BY TRANSFORMING ONE LIFE AT A TIME *



